
Rondo Streets Study

The City of Saint Paul is developing a community-led vision for street improvements within the Rondo 
neighborhood and adjacent areas. As part of the City’s commitment to the Rondo neighborhood to have 
the vision for street improvements reflect the needs and wants  of Rondo residents, the City is 
partnering with Community Based Organizations (CBOs) such as the J.K. Movement and 825 Arts, as well 
as District Councils to facilitate engagement with a diverse and representative audience. Information 
about the study is also being shared with community members through other CBOs.

Engagement during Phase I of the study is intended to collect feedback from community members on 
their vision for travel throughout the neighborhood.  Below is a summary of engagement conducted 
during May 2025. The list below does not include one-on-one coordination meetings with CBO and 
District Council staff for upcoming events.

Study Overview

May Engagement Events

May Engagement Summary

Lexington-Hamline Scavenger Hunt Pop Up -  May 3, 2025 at Hamline and Hague Park
The project team popped up at the Lexington-Hamline Community Council Family scavenger hunt and shared 
information about the study and elements of a streetscape with approximately 20 families.

Above (left to right): The Villager article, scavenger hunt pop up, open house pop up

Union Park Transportation Committee Presentation -  May 12, 2025 on Zoom
The project team introduced the study to approximately 10 community members at the Union Park District Council 
Transportation Committee and shared information about upcoming engagement events, the project survey and 
comment map.

Lexington-Hamline Open House Pop Up -  May 14, 2025 at Yellowbird Coffee
The project team popped up at the Lexington-Hamline Community Council Open House and shared information 
about the study to approximately 7 people. Attendees could provide feedback on the study through an in-person 
voting exercise, along with the online survey.

The Villager Article -  May 5, 2025
An article on the study was published in The Villager. Readers were informed of the study and directed to provide 
feedback through the online survey and wikimap.



651-266-6100 Publicworksinfo@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

Upcoming Engagement
The project team will be popping up at community events and hosting experiential events to collect 
feedback on the study in the coming months. As events are confirmed they will be posted on the study 
website.

Stay Informed

Visit the study website for more information, take the study 
surveys and to sign up for email updates 
www.stpaul.gov/RondoStreets

Contact Public Works

825 Arts Art-BQ Pop Up -  May 20, 2025 at 825 Arts

The project team popped up at the 825 Arts Art-BQ and shared information about the study to approximately 30 
people. Attendees could provide feedback on the study through an in-person voting exercise, along with the 
online survey. Attendees were also asked to participate in a word cloud visioning exercise about beauty in the 
community.

825 Arts Art-BQ pop up (above).


